
 

ATTENTION: Notice of Closure of District 
Medical Group (DMG) Multi-Specialty 
Interdisciplinary Clinic (MSIC)  
 
May 16, 2025 

Dear Providers 

District Medical Group (DMG) announced the closure of its Multi-Specialty Interdisciplinary Clinic 

(MSIC) for Children’s Rehabilitative Services (CRS) located at: 3141 N. 3rd Ave, Ste 330, Phoenix, 

Arizona. The last day patients will be seen is Friday, June 27, 2025, however the clinic will remain 

open through Friday, July 18, 2025, to assist with transfer of care coordination. Notification 

letters will be sent to all impacted BCBCSAZ Health Choice members. 

For more information, see DMG’s public notice: https://www.dmgcrs.org/  

BCBSAZ Health Choice is contracted with the following MSICs below:  

MSIC  COUNTY 

Children's Rehabilitative Services (Flagstaff) Coconino 

Children's Clinics (Tucson) Pima 

 

For a complete listing of other providers within our network, please see our provider directory: 

https://providerdirectory.healthchoiceaz.com/Provider/ShowProviders/en/hca  

Please direct any CRS members with inquiries or concerns to call our Care Management Team at 

1-800-230-6044.  

 
BCBSAZ Health Choice Network Services 
 
 
 
 
 To view this notice for embedded links and content specific to education-related material, please visit us 

online at https://www.azblue.com/health-choice-az under our “For Providers” tab. 
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